
 
 

Miss Date will be offering a knitting club for  
children in Years 3 and 4 at lunchtimes starting  
on 16 May running until 27 June. If you would be  
interested in helping out, please let us know!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers 
I hope that everyone had a lovely holiday and a well-deserved rest?  

We have had a very calm start to the Summer Term and I have been very 

impressed with the focus and positive attitude I am seeing in all classes. 

On Thursday, the RNLI came into school to deliver the important message 

about Beach Safety to our KS2 children. We hope that this helps to raise 

awareness of how to keep safe both in and out of the water. 

We have included a lot of information below as well as some important 

dates for you to add to your diaries. 

I hope you all have an enjoyable weekend. 

Best wishes 
Miss Lock 

School week commencing 22 April 

97% - whole school attendance 
Attendance Congratulations: 
1st place is Year 4 with 99.6%! 
Classes above 97% - FS, Year 4,  
Year 5 and Year 6 

Keep it up everyone! 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

Key Dates 
 

Monday 6 May – Bank Holiday Monday 
Monday 27 May – Friday 31 May – Half Term 
Friday 19 July – term finishes at 1:30pm 
INSET DAYS (no children) – Monday 22 – 
Thursday 25 July 

Other dates 
Tuesday 7 May – Year Three Sharing Assembly 
(2:30pm) 
Tuesday 14 May – Year One Sharing Assembly 
(2:30pm) 
CORRECTION Friday 17 24 May - Sports Day 
(afternoon) 
Tuesday 21 May – Year Two Sharing Assembly 
(2:30pm) 
Tuesday 11 June – Year Six Sharing Assembly 
(2:30pm) 
Tuesday 18 June – Year Four Sharing Assembly 
(2:30pm) 
Tuesday 2 July – Year Foundation Assembly 
(2:30pm) 
Tuesday 9 July – Year Five Sharing Assembly 
(2:30pm) 
Summer Fayre – Saturday 29 June 11:30-4pm 

26 April 2019 

Thank you to the parents who attended our parent workshop for Mathletics on Wednesday. Over the next few weeks, 
staff will be setting home learning based around the Mathletics units.  
We hope that your child will enjoy using this website. If you have any questions about your child’s login, 
please do speak to your class teacher. 
  

The book sale will be on again next week from Tuesday to Thursday, outside the front  
of the school (weather depending) at 3:10 until 3:30pm. Any donations accepted. Funds  
raised will go towards new books and thesauruses for the school. 

The PTCA AGM has been rescheduled for Tuesday 

30 April at 6pm and will take place at Devoran 

School.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is a polite reminder that the staff car park should 
not be used to drop children at Breakfast Club or to  
collect from After School Club. Staff  
access is required at all times. 
We have also had a complaint from a 
member of the community who says 
that a number of children are standing 
outside houses and shouting at the end of the school  
day. Please respect our neighbours and keep noise levels to a 
minimum. Thank you all in advance for your support in this. 


